
Montrose County Public Works 
63160 LaSalle Rd 
Montrose, CO 81401 
(970) 252-7000 

August 16, 2021 

Dustin Czapla 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 

RE: Application comments for proposed Gravel Permit M-2021-051 

Dear Mr. Czapla: 

We have read the application for a proposed gravel pit near Miami Road on the east side of the 
City of Montrose. The documents show the site entrance from 6750 Road. 6750 Road is a 
County gravel road. 

Montrose County Public Works has the following comments regarding the application: 

• An access permit for 6750 Road is required from Montrose County. 
• The applicant shall provide dust control on 6750 Road from the pit property to Miami 

Road, which is paved. We suggest using a long-term dust control, such as magnesium 
chloride. 

Sincerely, 

Keith A. A. Laube, P.E. 
Public Works Director 
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